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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY C.S ALVES OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 8th MARCH 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 15th MARCH 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to the approval of P.9/2020 “Public Holiday: designation of 27th September 2021 – 

Commemoration of the Corn Riots and the Code of 1771”, will the Chief Minister advise when he intends 

to bring forward the necessary Act under the Public Holidays and Bank Holiday (Jersey) Law 1951 to 

provide for this public holiday? 

 
 

 

Answer 

 

The Ministerial Decision process commenced several weeks ago, and the relevant Act was signed and 

sent to the States Greffe (for lodging) on the 10th March 2021. It will be debated by the Assembly in due 

course. 

 

 

 


